
 

 

19th November 2021 
To, 
All the Affiliates, 
 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
You are aware that the Registrar of Societies, Bengaluru issued a restrictive order 
dated 10.11.2021 delivered on the BSFI office on 17.11.2021 at 2.25 pm by one Mr 
Sadiq Suhail. 
 
The aforesaid restrictive order was against hosting of the Billiards and Snooker 
National Championship from 24.11.2021 to 29.12.2021. The BSFI acted immediately 
and filed a representation with the Registrar of Societies, Bengaluru, providing them 
about all the facts in totality. The Registrar of Societies, Bengaluru’s order dated 
10.11.2021 (which was received in the BSFI office on 17.11.2021 at 2.25 pm was 
revoked on 19.11.2021).  
 
Please be informed that the Sage Billiards and Snooker National Championships 2021 
to be held at Bhopal, Madhya Pradesh will be into progress as per the earlier 
schedule. 
 
We request all the State Associations and the players, in case of any confusion to call 
Mrs Ashwini Puranik, Jt Secretary of the MPBSA for any clarification of the same. 
Please be informed further that after receiving the said order today post 7 pm, the 
BSFI Executive Committee had a virtual meeting at 9.30pm and the Secretary General 
informed the members of the Executive Committee of the proceedings in the matter 
following the decision of the Executive Committee, we are pleased to share with you 
the copy of the said order. 
 
Lastly the BSFI will inform you regarding the malafide intentions of few to withhold 
the National Championship for personal intentions. After completion of the National 
Championships, BSFI will reveal the facts to you.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
SUNIL BAJAJ 
Secretary General 


